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Please approve LD 1649, our current legislative process needs to be reviewed. We 
look at over 2000 bills every year in isolation from each other, with no strategic plan 
or direction. Members of the public should be able to comment on and have a voice 
concerning how their Legislature operates. The Legislature works for the people, not 
the other way around. It is a public service and the public should very much have a 
say in how it operates. LD 1649 has bipartisan sponsorship and seeks to provide 
information on ways to modernize and improve efficiency and effectiveness of the 
Maine Legislature.


